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Subject: CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

In accordance with Staff Rule 101.3, the Secretary-General this year has 
designated Friday, 23 December as the day during the Christmas season to be 
observed as a holiday in addition to Christmas Day. Since Christmas Day falls 
on a Sunday this year, the following Monday, 26 December will be the official 
holiday. Thus, staff members will have a four-day recess over the Christmas 
weekend. 

Staff required to work on 23 or 26 December will be compensated In accordance 
with the normal conditions for holiday work as set forth in Appendix B to 
Staff Rules 101.1 to 112.8. 
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